
HB 1339 -- U.S. COAST GUARD AUXILIARY LICENSE PLATES

SPONSOR: Kelley (127)

This bill allows a member of the United States Coast Guard
Auxiliary to claim a specialty license plate.

The bill requires the United States Coast Guard Auxiliary to issue
an emblem-use authorization statement to the vehicle owner upon
annual application and payment of a $15 emblem-use contribution.
The authorization statement must be presented to the Department of
Revenue and all other license plate and specialty plate fees are
required.

This bill is the same as HB 754 (2019).


